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This report covers two important updates for the campus: The 
introduction of new walkie-talkies for staff communication. The upgrade of all 
staff computers to Windows 11 for better security and performance. 

Walkie Talkie Upgrade 

Current Situation: The current walkie-talkies used across the campus are 
outdated and experiencing technical issues. 

Proposed Action: To replace the old walkie-talkies with new, more efficient 
models. The new devices will improve communication reliability, range, and 
overall performance, ensuring better coordination among staff across the 
campus. 

 

Windows 11 Update for Staff Computers 

Current Situation: The staff computers across the campus are running on older 
versions of Windows (Windows 10). With support for older versions gradually 
ending, it's crucial to keep all systems up to date. 

Proposed Action: Upgrade all staff computers to Windows 11. This update will 
improve security, performance, and support for new applications. 

 

 

 


